
August 18, 2017 
 

Att. LUTI Committee & City Council 
 
Packard’s Hill proposed historic district, West Highland, Dist. 1 
This topic will be presented at LUTI on Tuesday, August 22. 
 

Enclosed you will find signature sheets from 76 supportive owners of 
properties in the area.   
 
The neighborhood outreach team has done an incredibly thorough and exhaustive 

job reaching out to neighbors, fostering conversation, informing themselves and 

neighbors about the ins and outs of historic districts, as well as answering questions. 

 

Among other efforts, volunteers have done numerous rounds of individual property 

door knocking, sent five mailings through the post, as well as organized several 

meetings and walking tours, including two full district informational public 

meetings. 

 

As a result, this effort has had an incredibly high response rate. As anyone knows who 
has knocked on doors and asked for a commitment, it’s incredibly difficult to get to an 
over 60% response rate (incl. supportive, opposed, or other response).  
 

The neighborhood volunteers have been extremely stringent with owners who are 

in support, checking against the Denver Assessor’s records both to ensure that 

signers are indeed owners, as well as demonstrating that all owners of a property 

signed (for instance, if two spouses own a property jointly, there are two signatures 

for that property, on the sheet).  Volunteers have also checked periodically to make 

sure owners who sold their property were removed from the support group. 

 

The volunteers feel that this very high support level lends the effort great 
legitimacy. They appreciate the opportunity to bring this forward in a 
democratic effort with strong popular support among property owners. 
 

The property owners in support of the proposed designation area of Packard’s Hill 

recognize that the neighborhood character and history form a large part of what 

they value about their homes, their location and their property. Supporters believe 

preservation & complementary development are good for homeowners. They also 

appreciate the special history, especially women’s history, represented in the 

neighborhood, and the highly intact collection of historic architecture.  We are 

excited for you to learn more about our neighborhood. 

 

If you have any questions about the proposed district or the outreach effort, please 

feel free to contact Marie Benedix (marie.benedix@gmail.com) as a liaison for the 

applicant team. 

 

Submitted with great appreciation for your time and consideration.   
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